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TOWN OF SURFSIDE
Office of the Town Manager
MUNICIPAL BUILDING
9293 HARDING AVENUE
SURFSIDE, FLORIDA 33154-3009
Telephone (305) 861-4863
LETTER TO COMMISSION

No.: 54-2025
To: Mayor Charles W. Burkett, Vice Mayor Tina Paul, and
Members of the Town Commission
From: Mark Blumstein, Acting Town Manager /25
Date: February 7, 2025
Subject: State Road (SR) A1A/Harding Avenue/Abbott Avenue Project Update

The purpose of this Letter to Commission (LTC) is to inform you of the following Construction
Activities in Town, being performed by FDOT, as outlined below.

OMNGOING CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITIES

Drainage cleaning and sealing operations continue to take place on the side streets from 93 Street
to 88 Street between Harding Avenue and Abboit Avenue. There may be times where one side street
at a time is continuously closed during the work. We apologize for the inconvenience. Crews will work
to reopen lanes as quickly as possible.

Saturday, February 7, through Sunday, February 16, 2025
Concrere, drainage, signal and curb and guitter work
» Ferforming asphalt painting activities along Harding Avenue between 96 Street and 69 Street

« Performing drainage repair work along the east and west side of Harding Avenue between 94 Street
and 95 Street and at 83 Street, 79 Street 76 Street and 73 Street

« Performing asphalt correction along Harding Avenue at 85 Street, 91 Street. 88 Street and 69 Street

s Performing concreie sidewalk replacement along Harding Avenue between 96 Sireet and 88 Street
within the Town of Surfside limits

» Performing miscellaneous signalization work along Harding Avenue Harding Avenue between 96
Street and Indian Creek Drive

« Installing traffic signs along Harding Avenues between 96 Street and 69 Sireet

Lane Closures

o Two southbound lanes may be closed along Harding Avenus between 94 Street and 38 Strest from
9 p.m. to & a.m. from Sunday through Thursday for paving activities.

» One southbound lane may be closed along Harding Avenue between 96 Street and 69 Street be-
tween 9 a.m. and 4 p.m.

« The side streets from 23 Street to 88 Street between Harding Avenues and Abbott Avenue will be
intermittently closed during drainage work.

+ FPlease note on-street parking will be temporarily eliminated where active work is taking place.

If you have any questions or need additional information, feel free to contact me.



